Primary School





Dear Parents,

Mathematics Key Instant Recall Facts

Instant recall of key facts in mathematics is important and is an area we focus on in school.  It is important that children can recall specific facts instantly; each half term children will be given Key Instant Recall Facts to practise. 

This will be your child’s target for the half term. These are sent home on an A4 sheet and include practical ideas. These KIRFs are colour coded and the set largely depends upon the child’s year group. The following is a guide.

Reception – red
Year 1 – orange
Year 2 – yellow
Year 3 – green
Year 4 – blue
Year 5 – purple
Year 6 – lilac

As children have differing confidence in mathematics, it may be necessary to go to the previous year group for some children or extend them by trying the set for the following year.  As a class, we have discussed which KIRFs are appropriate and your child should know which KIRF to learn.  
 

In addition to the practical ideas suggested, there is a website designed specifically to help your child develop these key facts. The number and word problems are recommended. Website link: http://www.conkerit.com/

If you have any additional questions regarding KIRFs, please contact me.

Many thanks.

Yours faithfully,

Mathematics Coordinator




�











